S’Martcommun ity e

COMMUNITY MARKET DAY

Here is an opportunity to spring clean your home, or your garage and encourage the kids to sort out their
unwanted toys. Bake a little something or create amazing art to sell on either a stall or out of the boot of
your car. There will also be entertainment and food & drinks to purchase on the day.

Saturday 21 November
(postponement day Sunday 22 November)

10 AM - 12 noon
(stall holders must be set up by 9:45 AM — gates open to set up from 9 AM)

$5 per trestle table or $10 per car boot

(there are trestles available to borrow)

To register your interest, please fill out the slip below and return it to the school office by Wednesday 11
November. You can pay by putting money in an envelope with the slip or do a bank transfer into the S'Mart
Community account 12-3147-0420521-00 including ‘market day’ and your name in the reference details.
Any queries, please email: marketday@smartcommunity.org.nz
See you there!

Community Market Day stall registration slip (due Wednesday 11 November)
= T = SRS
PPRONE NUMBEN: ...ttt e e e e e s e e e e e e e s e e e et e e e e e e s e e e e e e e eeeannrnrneas
| would like to sell from (please circle): my car boot ($10) a trestle table ($5)

I have enclosed the money with this slip / paid online on this date: ..........ccccccoiiviiiiiiini i

For those selling from their car boot. Car liCense PIate: ............cccuueeeiiiiiieessie e



GRATEFUL DOGGIES

Remember the superduper School Disco and how the Student Council chose Dogwatch as their charity of
choice supporting it with 25% of the funds raised? Well... they received a nice thank you letter from the
manager of Dogwatch letting us all know they really appreciate the donation. Well done everybody!

Hi to everyone on the Student council at St Martins School.

This is big thank you for your very kind donation to our Dogwatch rescue centre. All the funds
you donated will go towards desexing some of our rescues so they don’t have any unwanted

puppies.

Here at Dogwatch we take in dogs from 4 pounds, if their owners have not claimed them, and
no one else wants to adopt them then the councils have the option to destroy them or they
contact Dogwatch to see if we can take them into our shelter and find forever homes for them.
Running a rescue centre like ours take a huge amount of money and recourses, so when
anyone donates to our cause we are very appreciative as every dollar helps in some way.

If you have not already been onto our website (www.dogwatch.co.nz) then go and have a ook,
also check out out Facebook page. Even better pop on in for a visit to have a look around.

Kindest regards
Pam Howard
Manager

TOUCH IS ALMOST HERE

Only a few more sleeps and our world famous Touch competition will kick off on 22 October. No less than
fifty (50!) teams entered this year and we would like to thank all the coaches and managers for entering your
team and player details.

If you're coaching a team and haven't organised some trainings already, get the kids together for a run
around the park, a passing practice and some drills with the old pill... practice makes perfect and it's fun

too!

An email with the draws and game times will be sent out early next week, and there should also be info
about a coaches/managers workshop soon, so keep an eye out.

Good luck everybody!
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http://www.dogwatch.co.nz/

